NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND MEETING
Canterbury Cemetery Trustees

The Canterbury Cemetery Trustees will be closing the
public hearing after receiving input regarding the
resumption of burials at Shell Meeting House
Cemetery on Baptist Hill Road at their scheduled meeting,
Tuesday May 17, 2022 at 9 a.m. at the Meeting House.




